Dalvi Arif

From:

peter still <peterstill1969@hotmail.co.uk>

Sent: To: 15 August 2014 08:38 Complaintsphso

Subject

FW: Complaints about Employment Judges in Scotland

VF-ITEM-ID:

2456935:2247079:197518:M02878259

From: simon.carr@judiciary.gsi.gov.uk
To: PeterStill1969@hotmail.co.uk

Date: Wed, 23 May 2012 10:54:52 +0100

Subject: Complaints about Employment Judges in Scotland

Dear Mr Still

The bundle of papers relating to your complaint and the letter sent to you by the Scottish Government (dated 11th May) were received in this office on 18th May. In their letter to you, the Justice Directorate of the Scottish Government advise you to write to the Senior President of Tribunals. Whilst it is correct that the Senior President is the head of the Judiciary for UK-wide tribunals, judges in the Employment Tribunal (Scotland) and the Employment Appeal Tribunal (in Scotland) are appointed by the Lord President. Therefore the investigation of complaints about their conduct is a matter for Executive Director of the Judicial Office for Scotland. Accordingly, I have forwarded a copy of your letter and bundle of papers to that office and asked them to respond to you on the points you raise. I have also e-mailed to them a copy of your covering letter in advance of them receiving the full bundle. I am returning your original papers to you.

Their address should you wish to contact them directly is:-

The Executive Director Judicial Office for Scotland Judicial Office for Scotland

1A Parliament Square Edinburgh EH1 1RQ

Their e-mail address is: - or email: judicialofficeforscotland@scotcourts.gov.uk

I am afraid that the Senior President of Tribunals has no power to investigate this matter for you. Neither, I am afraid, can he provide you with legal advice on how to progress your claim.

Yours sincerely

Simon Carr

Simon Carr | Judicial Office (SPT's Office) | Room E218 Royal Courts of Justice | London WC2A 2LL | Telephone 020 7947 6415 | www.judiciary.gov.uk



TRIBUNALS JUDICIARY

OFFICE OF THE SENIOR PRESIDENT OF TRIBUNALS

Mr Peter Still 113 Glebe Road Whitburn West Lothian EH47 OAX

23rd May 2012

Dear Mr Still

Further to my e-mail of today's date, I enclose your original bundle of papers regarding your complaint. I can confirm that a copy of this bundle has been sent to the Judicial Office for Scotland who are responsible for investigating complaints against Employment judges in Scotland.

Yours sincerely

Simon Carr

Governance Manager